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Trip Report: Fall Weekend for Over 55 Group is a Big Thumbs Up!
BY STEVE ZIMMERMANN
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	´        This past September, 50 Over 55 Group hikers convened in Evan’s Notch 
at AMC’S Cold River Camp for a weekend of hiking and fun camaraderie. 
Great food, wonderful people, beautiful hikes and amazing music on Satur-
day night. No wonder everyone’s smiling in the photos!

	´
	´        Consider joining us next fall. The dates are already set, Friday, Sep-

tember 12th through Sunday, September 14th, 2025. Registration will open 
next May1st, so mark your calendar.




